Agriculture and Environment Committee

From: Adam and Dot Clark

Sent: Monday, 3 July 2017 12:26 PM

To: Agriculture and Environment Committee

Subject: Waste Reduction and recycling Amendment Bill 2017

Categories: submission

W.P.S.Q,

Upper Dawson Branch



To Committee Secretary,
Agricultural and Environment Committee,
Parliament House,
Brisbane. Q. 4000

Dear Secretary,

The above branch of the Wildlife Preservation Society of Queensland strongly supports the move to ban lightweight shopping bags, plus introducing a container refund scheme for Queensland.

The need for these two actions becomes very apparent when picking up rubbish along our roads on Clean-up Australia Day. The amount of rubbish that we cart away is unbelievable and can only harm our environment as well as looking slovenly and untidy.

Keep up the good work!

Adam C. Clark (Project Officer)



This email has been checked for viruses by AVG antivirus software.

www.avg.com